
From: Greg Best [gbconsulting@kc.rr.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2009 3:11 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA 20090407AFP FOR KFPB 
Hi Mohammad, 
 
My client has informed me that there is a new problem with the site requested with the above 
STA. I cannot reach him presently but as soon as I do, I will consult with him and it will likely end 
up as a new STA request.  As a result, I am not forwarding this particular STA for KFPB to James 
Ballis because I think the technical parameters of the site will be different. I will contact you with 
the details tomorrow. 
 
Regards,  
Greg 
  
Greg Best, PE 
Greg Best Consulting, Inc. 
9223 N. Manning Avenue 
Kansas City, MO 64157 
816-792-2913 
 


